P JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14TH DiSTRICT, TEXAS RULES

Congress of the United States
PBHouge of Representatives
Washington, B.L. 20515

September 12, 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

In response to your recent support of Corporal Johnny Contreras'
interest in obtaining a Hardship Discharge from the Marine Corps I contacted
Marine Corps officials to express my personal interest in his behalf.

I am advised by Marine Corps officials that Corporal Contreras has
been counseled regarding information needed to apply for a Hardship
Discharge but as yet has not made application. You may be assured I
was glad to express my interest and should Corporal Contreras decide to
make formal application to receive a discharge please have him provide
me with a letter and I will be happy to reiterate my interest.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,




